
The City Council of the City of Princeton, Iowa met in regular session on Thursday, April 11, 2019 at 

6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at the Princeton City Hall. Mayor Roger Woomert presided.  Roll 

Call:  Present; Kernan, Stutting, Woomert, Geiger.  Absent: Simmons.  Mayor Woomert asked if 

Council approves the Consent Agenda.  Motion to approve consent agenda was made by Woomert, 

seconded by Geiger.  Roll Call: All Ayes. MC 

Mayor’s Comments: 

Mayor Woomert would like to thank the North Scott students, coaches, Superintendent, and School 

board for all of their help sandbagging.  He would also like to thank the City’s public works employees, 

Princeton Fire Department, Josh Lucktitz, Clayton Engle, Scott Carter, Brent and Judy Herman, Val 

Rasche, Barb Wilson, and Julie Christner for all their help. 

Pending Business: 

The City received two parcels of land from Scott County and will proceed with the process of 

annexation of one of the parcels into City limits.  The other parcel is already in City limits.  

New Business: 

Kernan made a motion to approve Itron agreement and was seconded by Stutting.  Roll Call: All Ayes. 

MC 

Woomert made a motion to approve $100.00 from City for the Easter egg hunt and was seconded by 

Geiger. Roll Call: All Ayes. MC 

Geiger made a motion to approve the re-opening of the compost site at Woomert Park and was seconded 

by Stutting.  The hours will be Wednesdays from 3-5pm and Saturdays from 7-9 am, if there are 

volunteers to run it.  Roll Call: All Ayes. MC 

Council discussed allowing utility vehicles to be driven on City Streets.  Kernan and Chief Carsten will 

work on an ordinance for next month’s meeting.   

Council discussed the sandbags and as of now, the City will hang onto them until further notice.   

 

 

With nothing further to discuss, the Princeton City Council meeting adjourned at 7:07pm.   

 

 

 

 

Approved: 

       

   ___________________________________ 

   Roger Woomert, Mayor 

Attest: 

 

________________________________  

Katie Enloe, City Clerk 


